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Communications 

Cambridge Bay motor vehicle services now available 
through GLO 

Start Date:  February 2, 2024 
End Date:  February 9, 2024 
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut 45 sec 

Residents of Cambridge Bay are advised that the Government Liaison Officer (GLO) will 

offer motor vehicle services at the NCC Building starting February 5. 

A trainer from the Department of Economic Development and Transportation (EDT) is 

scheduled to be in the community from February 5 to 9. 

To help the GLO learn through hands-on experience, residents needing motor vehicle 

services are encouraged to visit while the trainer is in the community. Services will be 

available during regular working hours. 

For more information, please visit the NCC Building, or contact Miali Dimitruk at 

mdimitruk@gov.nu.ca or 867-983-4231. 

More information and relevant forms can be found on the Government of Nunavut’s 

website. 
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